
Readington Home School Association, Inc. 
_____________________________________________________________ 
  P.O. Box 700, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey 08889 
 

The Family School Connection is a sub-committee of the HSA. It was created for 
the staff and parents to openly discuss concerns and needs in the school. Its 

purpose is to serve only as a forum for this discussion and to help build a 
cooperative spirit between the home and school. 

 

 

Please come to the first Family School 
Connection meeting for the year... 

 
As our principal Mr. Llano welcomes everyone with an 

update on what’s new at HBS! 
 

When: Tuesday, November 10th, 6:30 p.m.  
 
Where: Holland Brook School Library 
 
 
In addition, as we all feel that communication is a very important thing, 

all FSC meetings this year will begin with a short update of HSA 
happenings. This is your opportunity to be “in” on what is going on!!! 

There will also be a Board of Ed report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please RSVP to FSC chair -  
 Sage Grumbach 908-782-4811 
 

Future date: 
Tuesday, February 9th  


